
Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an 

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to 

our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project. 

 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity, and sufficient time, to 

comment on this important project's permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2. 

 

The comment period for the project was already extended once. The U.S. Forest Service has given 

the public more than adequate time to comment, plus tools that make reviewing the document easy 

and a virtual meeting room to make information more digestible. It is with this knowledge that I 

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to continue to move the project forward and permit the site using 

alternative 2 as the guide. 

 

My best, 

 

 

Name: Matt Mcwinn 


